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“Dear Sir,

! am writing in support.to the submission made to your Committee by the Motor Traders’ Association of -
New South Wales.

That submission argues that Industry Workers Compensation Funds will significantly reduce the current sys-
tem’s deficit mainly though better man'a‘gement and by it having the resources to ensure that each work-
place is sale, thus reducing the number of accidents. MTA has already proven that it has the ability and ca-
pacity to do this, Management by an mdustry fund as proposed would achieve th:s without diluting the
rights of individual workers, '

Sadly NSW has significantly higher premiums than those of other states which is bad enough and sufficient
reason for there to be a need to make changes, For those of us in border areas such as ours this puts us at a
competitive disadvantage to other businesses only a short distance from us. Further, as a business which is a
. manufacturer and exporter, such cost penalties do not help us compete on the international market, Any
reasonable approach such as the idea of an industry run fund which leads to lower costs has to help us be ‘
competitive (internationally we are not very competitive af all these days) which is a plus for our capacity to
employ people in NSW. ‘

Yours sincerely,

Geoffray Lowe

Managing Director

Bike on with Tkon

BRI o Ly Tl0T e



